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Well, it’s July again and time to ramp things up in preparation 

for our 34th Greymouth Motorcycle Street race. As always, we 

like to keep our riders and street race family informed on 

what's going on behind the scenes to bring you another 

fantastic labour weekend.
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Air Fences - more, more, more!!

Last month we gave the nod to Air Fence safety systems to 

supply a 3rd container of Air Fence barriers. This is hoped to 

extend our Air Fence coverage to the apex of all 6 corners of 

our circuit, and is another huge leap forward in rider safety. 

We would like to acknowledge Andy at Air Fence Australia and 

Flea from the Cemetery circuit for all the work co-ordinating 

this and we hope to have them assembled and ready to go for 

race day.



Class review
As always, we review the classes to best reflect trends and rider 
interest. This is very hard to do as entry numbers in some 
classes can vary so much from year to year. Often, we add or 
drop a class based on numbers to find that 12 months later the 
landscape has changed again. This year we intend doing the 
following with all post classic classes scored separately.

• BEARS
• Formula 1
• Formula 2
• Formula 3
• Formula 4 (Bucket)
• Supermoto (motard)
• Classic Pre 63,72,82  - run together but scored separately 
• Classic Pre 89,95  - run together but scored separately
*Please note - We reserve the right to amend the period groups 
above, based on entry numbers and our supplementary rules 
may exclude lower capacity machines in some of these classes. 
More information will be posted at the time of entry release in 
August. 
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Supermotard (Supermoto) 

- Dirt section 

For 7 years we were lucky enough 

to use the undeveloped land along 

Leonard Street for our dirt section. 

Unfortunately, the landowner has 

now removed our material to 

redevelop the land and has 

indicated that it is unavailable to us 

this year.  It may be possible that in 

the future we can make use of land 

beyond the development, but until 

we know for sure we will run 

Supermoto on the sealed track only 

for 2024. We still plan on running 4 

races and will look at extending the 

number of laps. 
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DO YOU WANT TO ADVERTISE? 

With more air fences comes more blank space – if you or 

anyone you know is interested in advertising on our Air fences 

then contact Kelly 021 296 4871

Greymouth i-site - Sponsorship and marketing
We have recently renewed our contract with the Greymouth
 i-site. We would like to especially thank Gina Ashworth for all 
her work leading this over last few years, and wish her well in 
her new endeavors.

We would like to 
welcome Kelly 
Ashworth who will 
work alongside 
Phillip Barnett and 
his team, to ensure 
our sponsors and 
advertisers are 
looked after. 
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